
 

 
 

M E M O R A N D U M 
 
  
  
Friday, September 5, 2014 

 
 
 
TO: ALL COUNCIL MEMBERS 
 
RE: OFF-SITE HEARING BY THE COMMITTEE ON PUBLIC HOUSING  

 
 Please be advised that all Council Members are invited to attend an off-site hearing: 
 

Oversight – A Safer NYCHA and the Mayor’s Plan to Reduce Violent 
Crime at Public Housing 

 

Breukelen Houses Community Center 
715 East 105th Street 
Brooklyn, NY 11236 

 
 

The off-site hearing will be held on Tuesday, September 16, 2014 beginning at 
10:00 a.m.  A van will be leaving City Hall at 9:00 a.m.   

 
Council Members interested in attending should call Guillermo Patino at 212-788-

9056. 
 
 

 
Hon. Ritchie Torres, Chairperson    Hon. Melissa Mark-Viverito 
Committee on Public Housing                                   Speaker of the Council 
 


